
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Your child has been using MobyMax at school and he/she can continue to use MobyMax to 

improve his/her skills throughout the summer. MobyMax is a valuable online resource for Math, 

Language, and Reading that the school has purchased as a subscription. It provides a systematic 

review of the skills your child has learned, fact practice to stay sharp, and even the opportunity to 

get a head start on the coming school year. MobyMax is tailored to your child’s individual needs.  

All incoming 5th graders will complete their math summer assignments on MobyMax. Students 

must log 4 hours of practice (45 minutes Math and 15 minutes of Fact Fluency per hour) before 

each check date for a total of 8 hours over the summer. Hours will be checked on July 31st, and 

August 26th. This is a required assignment and will be graded upon completion of logging 4 

hours per each check date. Each check date will be worth 1/2 of your grade. This grade will 

count as a first quarter test grade.  

We do recommend that students do the 4 hours gradually over month.  However, we do realize 

that some students may be on a vacation trip where there is no internet access and they may do 

more in the weeks before or after the vacation trip. 

We will monitor your child’s progress over the summer, and if needed, make recommendations 

or suggestions on focus areas. 

Students are welcome (but not required) to explore the other curriculum modules such as Science 

and Reading Skills (Literature and Informational).  

 

Summer Reading requirements for incoming 5th graders. 

Read one classic book (abridged version for children) of your choice.  Visit your local public 

library, bookstore, or Amazon.com to view a variety of children’s abridged classic literature. 

Please take notes while reading your book.  Students will be doing a project on their selected 

book when they return to school. 

We hope you have a wonderful summer! 

 

James Grocki, Jr. 

Marcia Burns 


